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The advertised meeting of the East Cocalico Township Board of Supervisors Workshop Meeting was called 
to order on Monday, November 7, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., held in-person at the East Cocalico Township 
Municipal Building, 100 Hill Road, Denver, PA 17517. 
 
 
Supervisors:  Chairman Romao Carrasco, Vice Chairman Lorenzo Bonura, Secretary Jeffrey W. Mitchell 
 
Twp. Staff:     Judi Lumis Financial Administrator and Roadmaster Bret Hoffert 
 
Visitors in       Lorraine Kulp, Alan R. Fry 
Attendance:  
 
 
CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Carrasco called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. This meeting was duly 
advertised in accordance with the second-class Township code in the Lancaster Newspapers on October 10, 
2022. 
 
Chairman Carrasco turned over the meeting to Financial Administrator, Judi Lumis. 
 
Judi Lumis noted that discussions will be held tonight on the six remaining funds: Street, Hydrant, 
Recreation, Capital Reserve, Traffic Impact, and State Liquid Fuel Funds. 
 
Lengthy discussions were held, the Supervisors discussed each of the different funds. Lengthy discussions 
were held. Comments and questions were asked which were answered. 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: No public comment. 
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: The next Board of Supervisors Budget Workshop Meeting will be held Thursday, 
November 10, 2022, at 8:00 a.m. in-person at East Cocalico Township, 100 Hill Road, Denver. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned the at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Lisa A. Kashner 
Township Recording Secretary 


